COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

Norfolk s.s. Town of Randolph

PETITION FOR AVON TOWN MEETING WARRANT ON COMPENSATION FOR BLASTING

We, the below-signed residents of the Town of Randolph Massachusetts, hereby request that the Avon Town Meeting of May 7, 2024, consider
and vote on the following Warrant, which is separately submitted with signatures required from Avon registered voters:

To see if the Town will vote to set aside $90,000 for compensation and settlement of damage claims to residents of Randolph whose homes were
damaged by the Town-permitted blasting adjacent to the Randolph-Avon border; the fund to be administered by an appropriate entity set up by the
T.L. Edwards company.

Signed under the pains and penalty of perjury in the county of Norfolk on the dates so assigned.
Name Signature Address in Randolph Your damage issue, if any Date

Return to: P.O. Box 448, Randolph MA, 02368; c/o Randolph Town Councilor Jesse Gordon, jgordon@randolph-ma.gov, text (617) 320-6989 — make copies: https://RandolphPetitions.com/Blasting




